
 

 Principal Message for January 28, 2022 

 
Greetings Lake Myra Families, 
 

Please complete a Meal Benefits Application As Soon as Possible 
You can apply for Meal Benefits at www.wcpss.net/meals. Help our school continue to receive Title 
1funding by completing an application online at MySchoolApps.com. Paper applications can be 
requested by calling 919-365-8990. If you need assistance with this application, you may call Sandra 
Ramirez at the school. If she is not available, she will return your call. Your child will be bringing a 
paper copy of this form home today or Monday. Please fill it out and have them return it to their 
teachers. 
 
News from our PTA 
Due to the rising cases in Covid-19, book handouts and the Book Fair will be postponed. The February 
book calendar will be available online via class dojo, Facebook, and the weekly Principal's letter.  
The Book Fair will occur later in the spring...thank you all for your flexibility!  Happy Reading! 
Winter Spirit Wear: There was a covid related production delay on the shirts. We were told they 
should be ready the first full week of February.  Thank you for your patience! 
 
Report Cards will be coming home on Monday, January 31st. 
 
Please monitor the WCPSS website or WRAL for potential school closures due to inclement 
weather that may come this weekend.  
 
If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 
Have a great weekend. 
 

Sincerely,   
Tina Zarzecki 
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